
From: Carl and Sara Mesaros
To: Brent Bybee
Subject: Ordinance 2024-02
Date: Friday, September 6, 2024 8:29:13 AM

To Brent Bybee, Principal Planner

Thank you for your prompt response to my request for information regarding Ordinance 2024-
02   

We especially appreciate the addition of the Retention of trees requirement for development
included in the proposed ordinance.  It has been very stressful to watch trees being destroyed
for new construction.  

Also, we appreciate the requirement for increasing the width of sidewalks.  

Carl and Sara Mesaros
Fordham Dr.
Crescent Creek
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